
The Future of the Broadmoor Country Club 
is Now 
 
By David Lurvey 
 
Nearly a century ago, my grandfather and 14 likeminded Jewish men came together to 
form the Broadmoor Country Club. Over the decades, the Club became a haven for 
generations of families, who played golf on our extraordinary Donald Ross course, 
gathered for meals and celebrations in our dining rooms, played cards in winter, and 
spent summers by the pool and on our top-notch tennis courts. 
 
Over those years, the Club faced no shortage of challenges. But through our history, we 
have made every challenge an opportunity, thanks to the leadership and determination 
of our leaders and members, many of whom are with me here today. 
 
As I come to you, the Broadmoor again faces challenges. But we are also on stronger 
footing than we have been in years, thanks in large part to the extraordinary support of 
from several key members and from the National Bank of Indianapolis. Our golf course 
is attracting a new, diverse generation of members. Our completely renovated lounge is 
once again a sanctuary for a post-round libation or a relaxed spot to catch up with old 
friends. Our staff and facilities are top-notch, our membership costs remain remarkably 
competitive. 
 
By taking a few critical but accessible steps now, we can secure the Broadmoor’s 
future. I am forming the Legacy-Centennial Committee to explore how we can celebrate 
our history and create other opportunities to help our club. I am looking for others to join 
the committee. Our club has great chapters to unfold, ones that will allow new 
generations to experience what our families and friends have long cherished about this 
remarkable setting. 
 
I can be reached at davidlurvey@live.com or 317-917-0000. Thank you for considering 
joining in this effort.  
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